Written Comments on PR31.017 — Establishing Fees for Summer Camp Programs (please limit to 450
words)

To, the Parks and Recreation Committee,

This is Kieran Edmondson, a resident of the Waterside neighborhood, of Stamford, Connecticut, and |
am writing this brief letter, for the 3rd time to the members of this committee, of the 31st Board of
Representatives, about proposing another economic budget, for those young boys and girls, to attend
Summer Camp Programs between June-August, in order for them to have all of the money benefits, to
be taken care of, before they start the 2023-2024 academic school year, in every educational institution
of the Stamford Public School system.

To the Parks and Recreation Committee, since that Summer Camp is one of the popular activities, that
many young children are participating in, after the end of their academic school year, and before the
beginning of their new school year, | need to have every one of you, to consider proposing another
economic policy, in order for many Summer Camp Programs, to be additionally funded for our young
people, so their parents can pay it for them, for nearly 7 weeks before they start school, so our kids
must meet the needs, of their recreational activity during the Summertime, starting late next month in
June.

To the Park and Recreation Committee, please carefully consider paying this another economic policy,
for Summer Camp Programs to be funded.

From, Kieran Matthew Edmondson



